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                                            TOWN OF NEWBURGH                   

PLANNING BOARD 
TECHNICAL REVIEW COMMENTS 

 
 

PROJECT:    MALMARK    
PROJECT NO.:   20-15 
PROJECT LOCATION:  SECTION 9, BLOCK 3, LOT 2 
REVIEW DATE:   11 DECEMBER 2020 
MEETING DATE:   17 DECEMBER 2020 
PROJECT REPRESENTATIVE:   MECURIO-NORTON- TAROLLI-MARSHALL 
 
 

1. The plan depicts a schematic drawing of a 5 lot subdivision located off of Lattintown Road 
northeast of the intersection of Holmes Road.  Project lies within two zoning districts the AR 
Zone and the R-3 Zone.  The project is located within the Town’s Consolidated Water District, 
however water is only available on the easterly section of Lattintown Road.  The northerly 
section of Lattintown Road contains pressures in excess of that which can be utilized for 
residential uses and is a transmission main rather than a potable water line. 
 

2. Four of the project lots are proposed to be served by a proposed private road off of Lattintown 
Road.  Highway Superintendent’s comments regarding the access location should be received. 
Driveway for proposed Lot 5 should receive Highway Superintendents review as well. 
 

3. The EAF submitted identifies potential habitat for Indiana Bats.  Appropriate notes restricting 
tree clearing should be added to the plans.   
 

4. Private Road Access and Maintenance Agreement must be submitted with future submissions.  
Private road name approval by the Town Board will be required.   
 

5. Design of subsurface sanitary sewer disposal systems must be submitted. 
 

6. The construction of the private roadway triggers the need to comply with Town of Newburgh 
Stormwater Management Regulations.  Stormwater Management from the private roadway 
must be addressed. 
 

7. Further review will be provided upon submission of details design drawings. 
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8. An actual Field Survey must be provided with future submissions.  It is noted that lot lines are 
depicted by Tax Lot information and contours are from dated, publically available information. 
 

 
 

Respectfully submitted, 
 
McGoey, Hauser and Edsall 
Consulting Engineers, D.P.C. 
 
 
_________________________  
Patrick J. Hines 
Principal 
 
PJH/kbw 






















































